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ATTENTION: Docketing and Service Branch

This is in response to the letter of May 4,1979 from Mr. Robert
B. Minogue, Director of the Office of Standards Development, regarding
veterinary use of specified by-product materials for in vitro clinical
or laboratory testing.

I heartily endorse the proposed rule change, and I am confident
that this change would return educational and scientific benefits
without any increased threat to public health.
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R. L. Mich J , V.M.D. , Ph.D.s
Professor and Head
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